
           CITY OF LA CROSSE  
    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
    
 
        March 7, 2017 
      

                  Re: International Business Park Expansion 
   

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the International Business Park Expansion 
project: 
          

GERKE EXCAVATING, INC.    $2,176,304.77 
TOMAH, WISCONSIN 
 

 Integrity Grading & Excavating, Inc.   $2,407,937.23 
Schofield, Wisconsin 
 
Badger Environmental & Earthworks, Inc.  $2,471,035.85 
Westby, Wisconsin 
 
St. Joseph’s Construction Company, Inc.  $2,513,024.05 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Haas Sons, Inc.     $2,530,960.86 
Thorp, Wisconsin 
 
JB Holland Construction, Inc.    $2,610,715.83 
Decorah, Iowa 
 
Hoffman Construction Company   $2,808,801.60 
Black River Falls, Wisconsin 
 
McHugh Excavating & Plumbing, Inc.  $3,178,955.85 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
H James and Sons, Inc.    $3,679,757.05 
Fennimore, Wisconsin  
  

 
The Engineer estimate for the International Business Park Expansion project 
is 2.4 million dollars. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Gerke Excavating, Inc. 
in the amount of $2,176,304.77. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 


